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Why did you decide to become a CPNI Board member?   
 
I was the representative for the Southern Pharmaceutical Advisory Committee (APAC) and in 
1997, was nominated to join the Board of the Pharmaceutical Contractors Committee (PCC), later 
known as the Board of CPNI. My primary aim for joining was to gain a closer insight into the 
commissioning of pharmacy services.  Alongside this, I was interested in the potential being a 
Board member presented in terms of influencing decisions which could affect the profession’s 
development.  
 
Which areas do you represent?  
 
I represent the Southern LCG area. 
 
Do you have any pharmacy specialist interests? 
 
I have a long-standing association with a number of treasury roles, these experiences have 
developed and steered my interest in the financial management of pharmacy, and in particular 
how services are remunerated.  Enhancing the quality of community pharmacy services to 
improve patient health outcomes such as those living with long-term conditions is an area I find 
of great importance.  
  
What do you like to do in your spare time? 
  
When I’m not spending time with my family, I’m pursuing one of my great passions - mountain 
trekking. My love of mountain climbing has brought me to destinations far and wide and is an 
activity I have undertaken on behalf of a number of charities.  My most recent climb was Mount 
Kinabalu in Borneo, which is the 20th most prominent mountain in the world.  
 
Contact Details:  
Email:    d.moore1@btinternet.com 
Tel:         028 4062 2511 
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